Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
South Florida Water Management District
The South Florida Water Management District announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, April 27, 2022, 9:00 a.m., SFWMD Future Extreme Rainfall Projections Workshop

PLACE: SFWMD Headquarters, B-1 Building, Auditorium, 3301 Gun Club Road, West Palm Beach, FL 33406
Members of the public may participate and provide public comment in-person or via Zoom, a media technology free for the public to use. https://sfwmd-gov.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN__U3X7dzKSn-s3H8zUuVUXA.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The SFWMD Future Extreme Rainfall Projections Public Workshop will present the proposed adoption of future extreme rainfall projections by the SFWMD, developed in collaboration with the USGS Caribbean-Florida Water Science Center (CFWSC) and Florida International University. This effort builds on long-term observed rainfall data and available Global Climate Models downscaling datasets and constitutes a first step in developing future rainfall projections for South Florida. The adoption of future extreme rainfall scenarios supports the District’s mission and resiliency priority efforts and will provide unified resources for partner agencies and local government in South Florida. This meeting is for technical experts and researchers, planners, water managers, and is open to the public.
The public and stakeholders will have an opportunity to view and comment on the workshop in-person or via Zoom by utilizing the following link: https://sfwmd-gov.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN__U3X7dzKSn-s3H8zUuVUXA. This link will go live at approximately 9:00 a.m. on April 27, 2022.
One or more members of the Governing Board of the South Florida Water Management District may attend this workshop. No Governing Board action will be taken.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Nicole Cortez at (561)682-2597 or ncortez@sfwmd.gov seven days prior to the meeting.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least seven days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Rosie Byrd, District Clerk, at rbyrd@sfwmd.gov. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (voice). If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Nicole Cortez at (561)682-2597 or ncortez@sfwmd.gov.
